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Gateway Celebrates Black History Month 

Future Excellence learned from the Past 

Greetings Gateway families, 

February is Black History Month and our Gateway students are 
creating presentations on people of color that have made positive 
contributions to society based on the research they have done. 

It is important to state that the purpose of celebrating achievements of 
people of color during the month of February  allows our Gateway 
students, staff and familieso see the potential in themselves through 
the accomplishments of others. 

On Thursday, March 9th from 1:30 – 3:00 come visit school and 
allow our students to show their learning. 

I am hopeful that we will see each of you next Thursday as we 
continue to support the wonderful school community that is Gateway!  

 

 

 Calendar 

February 

Feb 20th – No SCHOOL 

Feb 23rd  - Family Night              
5:30 PM - 6:45 PM 

Feb 28th  - School Board 

Meeting 5:00 PM 

 

March 

Mar 9 – Student 
Presentations 1:30 – 3:00 

Mar 10 - No School for                         
students 

Mar 27-31  SPRING 
BREAK 

***No school for students 

“My humanity is bound up in yours, for we 

can only be human together.” – Desmond 

Tutu 

 

 



 
 

Rewarding Student Effort 
Parents Hold the Key to Success 
Gateway is having an I-Ready contest that is taking 
place for all grade levels. We are asking students to 
master their assigned 15-minute math and reading 
lessons that will help our students be successful in 
school. 

We are tracking the number of lessons that each 
student is successfully completing and rewarding 
classes for their efforts. 

 

 

 

Parents can have your child work on the reading 
and math lessons at home. We are having a school 
wide contest and will be rewarding the grade level 
that successfully completes the most lessons per 
student. 

Gateway will also be rewarding individual students 
in each grade level that successfully complete 
lessons as well. 

Thanks for helping to support our students as they 
work on their reading and math on i-Ready! 

 

Student 
Projects  

Students will be presenting the Black History Month projects during the 
afternoon between 1:30pm-3:00pm on March 9th. This is being 
rescheduled because of the snow days that occurred last week.  

We would love to see our parents support our students by coming to 
school next Thursday! 



 
 


